
MINUTES Of THE REGULAR MEETING 
of 

THE WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held Se emb r 19 1960 at Grand Junction Colorado 

The meeting was called to order at 10:30 A.M. by Chairman, Henry J. Tupper in 

the Office of the County Commissioners, Court House Annex, Grand Junction, Colorado. 

The following were present: 

County Commissioners: Roe Saunders, Henry J. Tupper and Art Jena 

City Councilmen: 	Rd Surface and Ed McCormick 

Also present were: 	Carl Alstatt, Acting Airport Manager and 
Larry Finnessey, Secretary 

The minutes of the previous meeting were reed and approved as read. 

Carl Alstatt reported that he would work out the Avis lease with Tom Younge, 

so this matter could be considered closed. 

Motion was made by Art Jens that the Avis and Hertz Rent-a-Car Companies each 

be given two spaces on the front row of the parking area for the display of their 

cars, and that the rest of the front raw be reserved for Airport customers and that 

parking be restricted to 30 minutes only. Motion seconded by Ed Surface and carried. 

Carl Alstatt reviewed the latest development in regard to the Control Tower 

plans. He stated that it would be necessary to pull out the clause giving preference 

to local labor and he reviewed several changes in construction plena which would add 

approximately $4,000.00 to the cost of the tower, Changes required were as follows: 

Neat absorbent glass in the Tower; another exterior door on the first floor; 

acoustical treatment on the walls in the communication station; addition of a drink- 

ing fountain; changing of walls on the second floor; placing of antenna posts on the 

second floor roof; dividing of shaft into three sections and several changes in 

wiring in electrical specification. Fire extinguishers must be furnished by the City 

and County. 

A motion was made by Ed McCormick that the Airport Board recommend to the County 

Commissioners and the City Council that the plan as approved by the F.A.A. be authorized 

to advertise for bids. Motion was seconded by Art Jens and carried. 
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There being no additional business the meeting was adjourned at 11:25 A.M. 

APPROVED: 

Chairman 	 Secretary 
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